Minutes of the Joint Historic Preservation Commission
Village of Ellenville & Town of Wawarsing
Monday, April 9, 2018

The meeting was called to order at 4:05 P.M. by Chaitman, Jeft Slade, with members Jeff
Rubin, Bonnie Hull and Kay Hull present Paul Ross was absent..

The minutes of March 12th were approved as circulated.

Under “Old Business”, Jeff Slade reported the new sign has been installed at the DeWitt-
Benedict House and the next sign is expected fo be placed on the site of the Hunt Building.

Regarding the Ellenville/Wawarsing Park, There was some discussion regarding a bond
through Ulster County to be used specifically for Parks, Agriculture, Open Space and
Recreational development. There is no further information regarding the fire station at this time.

Jeff Slade plans to follow up with Ms. Herscher regarding her request for a historic marker
identifying the Old99er/Benny DePuy legend.

Jeff indicated he will contact Ms, Kortright to inform her that the farmhouse she owns in
Kerhonkson is actually located in the Town of Rochester, not the Town of Wawarsing.

The Blueberry Festival will be held on Saturday, August 11, 2018.

Under “New Business”, Mr. Slade stated revisions are being made to the Historic District
brochure. He also spoke about Kate Cowing's interest in Yama Farms from the perspective of
architectural preservation. He informed her that the site is a sad state of disrepair and will meet
with her to discuss further,

There was no other “Commissioner Concerns” to discuss at this time.

The next meeting is scheduled for May 14, 2018 at 4:00 p.m. and today’s meeting was
adjoumed at 4:40 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Kay Hull, Secretary



